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SUBJECT: Revised Uniform Interstate Family Support Act (UIFSA) Forms 
Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at  

DCSSPolicyQuestions@azdes.gov  or (602) 771-8127. 
 
The Policy Unit is pleased to announce the revised set of UIFSA forms are now in production 
in Eloquence. The revised forms incorporate mostly minor changes for clarity and consistency, 
particularly relating to safeguarding data. 
The following documents contain important additions/changes: 

• The Child Support Enforcement Transmittal #3 – Request for Assistance/Discovery 
contains a new action to enable payment processing for direct income withholding and clarifies 
the payment forwarding action.  

• The Declaration in Support of Establishing Parentage now allows a representative of the 
state child support or foster care agency to sign this form. 

 
 
 
 


